
1

From: Kathy Newall 
Sent: 15 November 2021 13:31
To: Local Plan
Subject: OBJECTION - developments on Greenfield Land

 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Kathy Newall  
To:   
Sent: Mon, 15 Nov 2021 12:51 
Subject: OBJECTION - developments on Greenfield Land 

localplan@warrington.gov.uk 
Dear Sirs 
I do not object to new housing developments, but I do object to these new developments being on greenfield land. 
There is plenty of Brownfield sites within our borough council, consequently I would like to see these sites being 
developed leaving our greenfield space for parks, views, walking etc. 
Kathy Newall 

 

 




